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Housing Project To Come Before Atchison Commission
(KAIR)--Another development project may be on the way for downtown Atchison.

Atchison City Commissioners will hear from Tim Quigley of Cohen-Esrey
Development Group about their potential redevelopment housing project at 121
N. 4th Street in Atchison.

According to the agenda for city commission, over the last several months, the
developers have been working on a redevelopment plan to build a 30-unit,
three-story affordable housing apartment building.

The development group is looking to the city to obtain Low Incoming Housing

Tax Credits through the Kansas Housing Resources Corporation.

The agenda explained Cohen-Esrey presented their plan to the Economic
Development Advisory Group last week.

Commissioners will consider the resolution and vote whether to continue working
with the developers on the project.
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